## **RE: [External] Protect SC Sovereignty & Individual Health Freedoms**

From szemp@governor.sc.gov <szemp@governor.sc.gov>

To Protect Sovereignty SC < protectsc@proton.me >

Date Monday, November 4th, 2024 at 10:24 AM

Good morning,

Thank you for sending this information over. I have shared this with the Governor and Lieutenant Governor. Have a great week!



Saluda Zemp
Special Assistant to the Governor
Office of the Governor
State of South Carolina
(o) 803-734-0976
(m) 803-908-9193
szemp@governor.sc.gov

From: Protect Sovereignty SC <protectsc@proton.me>

Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 4:10 PM

**To:** Zemp, Saluda D. <szemp@governor.sc.gov>

Subject: [External] Protect SC Sovereignty & Individual Health Freedoms

Dear Governor McMaster,

I am writing to follow up on the certified letter with the Ban the Jab Resolution and the Oppose the UN/WHO/WEF Resolution (please see attached). I would like you to know that many people across the state share our grave concerns regarding these issues.

Our group welcomes you to meet with us and to respond to the requests made in these resolutions. Please feel free to reach out to me to discuss further.

Best regards,

Heather Teichmann

Myrtle Beach Republican Women's Legislative Committee

919-815-4437

## **30.74 KB** 1 embedded image

image001.png 30.74 KB